
 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

I’m sharing the following message from the Office of the Chancellor. It 

is intended to address some of your questions and concerns. Specific 

guidance regarding course syllabi and management will be provided by 

the Office of the Provost in a separate communication. 

 

 

 

Lawrence Schovanec 

President, Texas Tech University 

 

 
 

 
 

    
 
 

This email was sent by Texas Tech Marketing & Communications 
 

2625 Memorial Circle Lubbock, TX, 79409 

VIEW MEMO 

https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechUniversity
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
https://www.ttu.edu/
https://www.texastech.edu/downloads/9-25-25-memo-to-university-presidents-regarding-compliance.pdf

